
 

 

February 27, 2023 

Dear GSA Community, 

The GSA Board of Trustees has directed the Head of School Search Committee to 
focus its immediate efforts on finding an interim candidate.  An Interim Head of 
School will allow for a smooth transition in leadership. It will also give the Search 
Committee time and flexibility in its search for a permanent candidate.  

For application information, please see the link on the GSA website here. 

There will be opportunities for public comment and input at a later stage.  We will 
continue to keep you updated throughout the process.  

Yours sincerely, 

Sally Mills, Chair, GSA Board of Trustees 

https://www.georgestevensacademy.org/about-gsa/jobs/ihos



